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Special to The Herald

A series of Christmas devotional luncheons will be held in December. Please join for a dutch
lunch and brief service. 
Rev. Hal Hood will speak on Dec. 1, Rev. Chance May on Dec. 8, and Rev. Will Wilkerson on
Dec. 15 at noon at Coleman’s Restaurant. 
Rev. Bill Poole will speak on Dec.  13 at noon at Howell’s Restaurant.
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